
SEPARATE SEPTIC SYSTEMS FOR DUPLEX/CONDEX HOUSING 

         

 

 

 

 

The Board of Health, City of Haverhill, on June 26, 1990, in accordance 

with and under the authority granted by Section 31B of Chapter 111 of 

the Massachusetts General Laws, promulgated and adopted the following 

regulation. 

 

 

All condex/duplex housing which is built within the City of Haverhill 

and is to be serviced by a private disposal system must provide separate 

septic systems for each dwelling unit.  Each must meet all the 

requirements of Title 5 of the State Sanitary Code. 

 

 

 


